
 

 

 

TUBAC FIRE DISTRICT       
         2227 EAST FRONTAGE ROAD 

        P.O. BOX 2881 
         TUBAC, ARIZONA 85646 

                         TELEPHONE: (520)398-2255  
 

 

Public Notice 
                
 

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, that a quorum of the Board of  

Directors of the Tubac Fire District may attend the RETIREMENT CEREMONY FOR 

DEPUTY FIRE CHIEF GENARO RIVERA AT 12:30 pm on Thursday, December 7, 2023 

at Fire Station 4, 149 Ruta Cameron, Rio Rico, Arizona. 

 
Dated this 6th day of December 2023.  

 

 

                                                  

 

 
Posted: 12/06/2023 at 11: a.m. by BH  

                     
Bianca Hamric, Office Manager 


